

Part 1: Listening

- 1) A girl talks about her new Spanish class. As you listen, match the person on the left with the information on the right. **Drag the correct name next to the information.**

Miko		is the girl we are listening to
Rose Marie		is not mentioned at all!
David		plays tennis
Susan		is very funny
Maria		is the boy we are listening to
Steve		wants to visit South America
James		has a great accent

Part 2: Reading

- 2) Read the text and tick (✓) A, B, or C.

Two young musicians

Frank and Jimmy are music students. They live in the same house and they are good friends but they like very different kinds of music.

Frank comes from a family of musicians. His father is the conductor of one of England's top youth orchestras and his stepmother gives lessons in classical guitar. Frank is studying classical music. He can play the violin very well and he's also learning the viola. He practises every evening and sometimes he plays for three or four hours. He also loves listening to classical and modern tango and plays the violin in a modern tango group called Tangota. Tangota play once a month at a small nightclub.

Jimmy is doing a university course in pop music. He likes listening to many kinds of music. He listens to slow music when he's stressed, he listens to jazz when he's tired, and when he's in a really good mood he listens to reggae or rock music. He loves going to concerts but he doesn't have a lot of money so he can't do that very often. Jimmy's a big fan of Tangota but he doesn't like listening to Frank's violin every evening when Frank is practising, so he listens to loud music on his headphones. Jimmy also plays in a band. It's a rock band called Happy Sunday. They usually get together once a week to practise. Jimmy's friend has a club and the band can practise there in a large room upstairs. At the moment they're meeting twice a week because they're making an album.

Example: Frank and Jimmy are cousins.

A True ☐ B False ☒ C Doesn't say ☐

- a) Frank and Jimmy both live in a flat.

A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐

- b) They study at the same university.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- c) Frank's father works with young people.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- d) Frank's band has a recording contract.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- e) Jimmy's parents are musicians.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- f) Jimmy likes Frank's group's music.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- g) Jimmy sings in a band.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- h) Happy Sunday normally meet once a week to practise.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- i) Jimmy's band is practising every night at the moment.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- j) Jimmy's band is making its first album.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐

3) Now read the text again and answer the questions.

- 1 What instrument does Frank's stepmother teach?

- 2 How often does Frank's band give concerts?

- 3 Why doesn't Jimmy go to a lot of concerts?

- 4 What music does Jimmy listen to when he's happy?

- 5 Where does Jimmy's band practise?

Part 3: Use of English

GRAMMAR

4) Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verb in brackets.

Example: They have (have) a new TV.

- a) My cousin _____ (sing) in an R&B band.
- b) Where _____ your brother _____ (work) at the moment?
- c) She _____ (not teach) Spanish. She teaches French.
- d) "Are they American?" "Yes, they _____ (be)."
- e) He _____ (not be) English. He's Scottish.
- f) How often _____ you _____ (visit) your grandparents?
- g) He hardly ever _____ (go) to the dentist.
- h) What _____ (be) your brother's name?
- i) "What _____ Sophie _____ (do)?" "She's a doctor."
- j) He always _____ (read) the newspaper on Saturdays.
- k) Why _____ you _____ (wear) sunglasses? It isn't sunny.

WRITING

5) Describe your summer holidays. Answer these questions. (75–100 words)

Look at the comic trip
to get help


